Master Lock Company
P.O. Box 927137 W. Forest Hill Ave. Oak Creek, WI 53154, Milwaukee, Wisconsin,
United States

Declaration letter

To:

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONS
Authorization and Evaluation Division

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Dear Sir/Madam,
Re: Dismissal of the project with FCC ID: MZR8254DAT

We, Master Lock Company, hereby declare we would like to dismiss the FCC ID
submission which was completed on February. 23, 2011 by Bay Area Compliance
Laboratories Corp for we would like to update product name on test report.and
relative documents, we promise that the product is still in the research and
development phase and not yet for sale,l am very sorry to bring you so much
inconvenience.

Please help to cancel the project with FCC ID: MZR8254DAT as soon as possible, if
you have any other questions please contact me directly, thanks.

Signature:

Scatt Kalows
Print name: Scott Kalous

Title: Manger
Date: 2011-03-31



